
From: Michael Bradbury
To: Walton Lisa
Subject: Wright Construction
Date: 11 March 2020 10:01:40

Hi Lisa
 
Further to your recent email, I confirm that I agree to extending the deadline for the above
application if you need to as per your recent request.  Having said that, I know Mark is hoping
that you are going to be able to consider the revised proposals at the next planning meeting if
possible.
 
Regards
 
Mike
 
 
 
Mike Bradbury Design
 
 
Michael R Bradbury RIBA - Architect
Studio St Ives
4 Gabriel Street
St Ives
TR26 2LU
tel: 01736 798427
mob: 07968 824045
email: mikebdesign@btinternet.com
website: http://mikebdesign.co.uk/
 
 
 
The information contained in this e-mail is confidential. It is intended for the exclusive use
of the individual(s) or organisation(s) specified above. Any unauthorised dissemination or
copying of this e-mail, or misuse or wrongful disclosure of information contained in it, is
strictly prohibited and may be illegal. Please notify the sender immediately should you
have received this e-mail in error.
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